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I cannot believe that this is now the last 
Friday of term and therefore the last 
newsletter of this academic year.  
These two terms have flown by but I have 
loved every second. The children, staff and 
parents have all been so welcoming and 
just brilliant.  
The Summer Term has been packed with 
amazing learning experiences and all three 
year groups have had the opportunity to go 
on a trip.  
This week alone has seen the Year 2 
children going on a local visit to the park for 
their Geography work and a trip to Brandon 
Marsh to go bug hunting and den building. 
The whole of KS1 got to go to the church 
on Wednesday morning for an end of year 
service which was incredible. Today Year 1 
and Reception have gone off to the farm, I 
am sure they are going to have a brilliant 
time.  
On Wednesday, the Reception children got 
to do some really fun PE activities with 
Coventry University, the children tried so 
hard and really made us proud.  
There is so much planned for the Year 2 
children next week so that they leave Race 
Leys Infant School full of happy memories.   

 
 
  Heat Wave 

The forecast says that it is going to be very hot on 

Monday and Tuesday next week.   

Please can all children have a water bottle with them, 

a sun hat and have sun cream applied before school. 

We will be keeping the children inside as much as 

possible and minimising the amount of outside 

playtime.  

We will not be having outdoor PE on these days but 

the children can wear their PE kits, shorts and a 

cotton-based t shirt.  

I know lots of you are anxious about the heat and we 

are currently waiting for further guidance from the 

local authority about what we can do in school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Summer Holidays 

The school year ends at 3.05pm on Thursday 21st 

July and the children return to school on Tuesday 6th 

September.  

New Reception children start on Wednesday 7th 

September.   

 

Tesco Blue Tokens 

We now have the chance to get money for 

resources via the Tesco Blue Token Scheme.  

Every time you visit Tesco in Bedworth make sure 

you put a blue token (or two) in the Race Leys Infant 

School side of the box.  

Tell your friends and family to get shopping and 

voting for us as well! Let’s show Bedworth why we 

are the best school in Bedworth by coming together 

to help us get that funding!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Training Days 22/23 
The following dates are when the school is closed for 
Training Days next academic year.  
Monday 5th September 
Monday 10th October 
Tuesday 3rd January  
Monday 24th July  
Tuesday 25th July   

Reading Books 

As it is now the end of the term, we ask that 

all Reading books are returned to school by 

Wednesday 20th July.  

If you have lost your book you will need to 

let the office know as we will be charging 

for lost books.  

So that you can continue to read over the 

holiday you can access Oxford Owl online 

and visit the library in Bedworth to borrow 

books.  

The children will be given new reading 

books in the Autumn Term once they have 

been assessed to find out the correct book 

band/phonic phase they need.  
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Celebrating Our Learning    

This week the children in Year 1 have experienced a Christian Wedding Ceremony as part of their RE 
learning. The children wore special outfits and then acted out the wedding ceremony. I am sure you’ll 
agree that they all looked brilliant and they learnt lots of traditions for weddings.  

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

  


